
As another week draws to a close I really want to take the opportunity to thank my 

fantastic team at Burton Agnes for all of the hard work and effort they are going to in 

making sure school runs smoothly and children are happy and learning.  As a small 

school we really notice the difference when bubbles burst and we are short of staff . 

We have all had to turn our hands to carrying out different roles in school whilst 

maintaining the high standards that we have come to expect at Burton Agnes.  It real-

ly is appreciated.   

I think that as a community we are all very aware of the significant increase in Covid 

19 infection cases within the East Riding.  Locally, we are in a very different position 

from where we were earlier this term and earlier this year and we need to continue 

to work together to face the challenges that may be ahead.  We are hearing that 

many cases in primary schools across the county are linked to children being asymp-

tomatic.  If you have a  family member who has tested positive, please can I urge you 

to get your child tested.  Thank you all for your support in working together to keep 

our school community as safe as we can. 

Designers in the making 

As part of our whole school learning theme ‘Heroes and Villains’, all of the children in 

school are being tasked with designing and making a vehicle for a superhero with 

each year group having a different level of skill that they need to include.  This week 

Class1 have been putting their skills to the test.  The children came up with designs 

and have all created these fabulous moving vehicles.   

 

 

 

They even linked their com-

puting skills to the task by 

designing a superhero logo 

to go on their vehicle.   

Well done. 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Thank you 
Today I received some lovely post, a cheque for £300 from North Wolds Lions.  The money has been donated 
to help buy equipment for playtime.  Currently, due to each class playing outside in their bubbles, we are 
needing to duplicate equipment for the children to play with.  I will involve the school council in choosing 
some items and we will share with you what we have purchased.  The children will be delighted.  Many 
thanks to them for this generosity.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Have a lovely but safe weekend. 

Diary Dates for Autumn Term 2020 

 

Friday 13th November Children in Need 

Friday 11th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 18th December  School closes  

Monday 4th January  Training day 

Tuesday 5th January School opens 
 

A huge thank you to you all for donating to The Royal British 
Legion Poppy  

Appeal.  Together we raised £80.82 

 

Well done everyone 


